
CITY OF STAMFORD

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

 CITY ENGINEER 

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: LCasolo@StamfordCT.gov

MAYOR 
CAROLINE SIMMONS

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

MATT QUINONES
Email: MQuinones@StamfordCT.gov

March 8, 2022

To: Vineeta Mathur  Associate Planner

From: 

Subject:

  - Map Change

           The Engineering Bureau has received and reviewed the following applications for Map Changes:

222-11 - Rezoning of properties surrounding the Mill River Park.  

         The Engineering  Bureau offers no objection to the proposed Map Change and suggest that parcels of the Park 

be consolidated.

222-12 - Rezoning properties located in Subarea A between the Mill River to the west and Atlantic Street to the 

east to the TCD-D (Transportation Center Design District).

        The Engineering  Bureau offers no objection to the proposed Map Change.

222-13 - Rezoning properties located in Subarea B between Atlantic Street and Pacific Street to the TCD-D 

(Transportation Center Design District).

        The Engineering  Bureau offers no objection to the proposed Map Change.

222-14 - Rezoning properties located in Subarea C east of Pacific Street to the TCD-D (Transportation Center 

Design District).

        The Engineering  Bureau offers no objection to the proposed Map Change.

        Should you have any questions, please call me at 977-6165.

Susan Kisken P.E. - Coordinator of Site Plan Reviews and Inspections

Zoning Application No. 222-11 - 222-14

Reg. No. 80
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